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First name: Hannah

Last name: Rasker

Organization: Yellowstone to Yukon Conservation Initiative

Title: Conservation Associate

Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Mark, 

 

On behalf of the Wilderness Society, the Idaho Conservation League and the Yellowstone to Yukon Conservation

Initiative, please see the attached letter regarding the Current Plan Evaluation Summary. 

 

The Current Plan Evaluation Summary identifies significant deficiencies in the existing plans that we interpret as

justifying the need for a full plan revision on both forests. We support the evaluation summary's final list of

opportunities to modernize the plans, as the points are all valuable reasons for the planning team to implement a

full-revision process. We appreciate the work that the forest staff have put into the planning effort to date and

look forward to continuing to collaborate with the forest staff and the diverse array of stakeholders that also share

an interest in the future of the Salmon-Challis National Forest.

 

Thank you for considering our comments, and please reach out if you would like to discuss our letter further.

 

Sincerely,

 

Hannah

 

Hannah Rasker

 

Conservation Associate

 

Yellowstone to Yukon Conservation Initiative


